
fundraiser

All bandstand concerts are provided by the Town of Harpswell and are open and free to
the public. Funding to provide these concerts comes entirely from individuals and

businesses. The Town’s Bandstand Committee needs your support in order to continue
offering quality performances. Thank you!

"That’s my brick"

In Memory of
Mimi

1930 - 2023

Making beautiful
music by the sea!

LIMITED NUMBER OF BRICKS!

The Smith Family
Est. 1999

Sara, you are my
shining star

2025

Mark & Emily
Married Here

8/9/2020

 We have 50 extra bricks to help us raise funds for the Bandstand by the
Sea Summer Concert Series. Buy one today to be a part of the Bandstand

forever!

TOWN OF HARPSWELL BANDSTAND COMMITTEE ENDS ON
8/31/25 OR
WHEN WE
RUN OUT OF
    BRICKS

50 bricks available
$100 per brick

For details and to purchase your brick,
visit our website.

www.harpswellrecreation.com
Questions? 207-833-5771 x 108


